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Welcome to the newest Genie's 'Village Matters' newsletter

Village Matters reports on topical events and items of interest to local residents. This issue is to inform
our readers about the celebration of the life of long-time Streatley resident to take place tomorrow,
Monday 5th March.

Genie has been asked to communicate the message below to the many friends of Sally Swan.

Celebration of the life of Sally
Swan

Sally Swan passed away on February 19th,
2018. She had lived in Streatley since the early
1970s.

We will be celebrating the life of mum, Sally
Swan, tomorrow Monday 5th March at 2pm in
Goring Village Hall, High Street, Goring-on-
Thames, RG8 9AG.

You are welcome to attend.

Nikki Swan & Trevor Long

To comment on any of Genie's stories please email mailto:contact@genienews.org
To send in news items, use mailto:news@genienews.org

Village Matters reports on topical events and items of interest to local residents. There is no specific
publication schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ sufficient material justifies a newsletter, or there is a
time-sensitive announcement. Unless stated otherwise, the items will refer to Goring-on-Thames,
Streatley, South Stoke and the surrounding villages. You can subscribe here.

To ensure you consistently receive the emails it is suggested that you either 'whitelist'
subscribe@genienews.org or add us to your contact list. More details on Genie newsletters here.
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